
Elizabethtown Borough 


October 26, 2012 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

In 2011 the Borough undertook the process of finding, refurbishing, and reinstalling historic 
Keystone Markers at the edges of the community. With guidance and assistance from the 
Keystone Marker Trust, three original markers were successfully reinstalled during a 
rededication ceremony held on October 4,2012. 

I have worked closely with Nathaniel Guest and Jack Graham, representatives of the Keystone 
Marker Trust, throughout this project. These gentlemen proved to be a great source oftechnical 
expertise and assistance providing consultation on appropriate paint colors and helping 
determine the safest locations for reinstallation of the markers. Two markers were currently in 
our possession. The third marker, in a highly deteriorated state, was discovered on private 
property on a cul-de-sac in a neighboring township. The Trust played an integral role in the 
Borough's efforts to reacquire this sign, which Jack carefully repaired and renovated before 
presenting it for the rededication ceremony. 

With the help ofthe Keystone Marker Trust, all three signs received a much-needed facelift and 
are now prominently displayed at major entrances to the Borough. I would highly recommend 
any entity contemplating renovation and preservation of these historic markers work closely with 
the Keystone Marker Trust and take advantage of its experience and guidance in insuring the 
historical integrity of these important symbols from our past. 

Sincerely, 

Cindy L. Foster 
Assistant Borough Manager 
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